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Good afternoon Christie,

Thank you for responding to my last email.
Since reviewing the planning application for our new build at Richmond Street, Millom.
Condition 4 of the application.

I have contacted my architect from Archonics, Martin Sekasi. Also, from CBC building
control, Nicholas Sabuldihni.

Please find attached his email to us and also the plan of how the drains have been installed
as per building control instruction and united utilites consent.

Thank you.

David Kirby



